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Gun owners abide by the laws in place that allow for residents to purchase and carry 

firearms. We are not the criminals you continually try to harm. Enforce the laws 

already in place. The scratched off serial numbers are not found in the hands of legal 

gun owners. The ghost guns are not found in the hands of legal gun owners. 

Implementing additional requirements for leagl gun owners is not the right answer.  

 

Enforce the laws. Keep criminals off the streets where they have an opportunity to 

repeat their crimes. Make it harmful for criminals by taking away their gun rights, 

keep them behind bars for the criminal acts they perform, and stop placing all gun 

owners in the same negative classification. We have a constitutional right to bear 

arms.  


